
 
 

 

Bethesda Baptist Institutes (First one founded in 1980)  

Founders: C. L. Jones and Daniel L. Jones, Sr. 

Director: Daniel L. Jones, Sr. 
II Tim. 2:2: "And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same commit thou 

to faithful men, who shall be able to teach others also." 
 

May 31, 2021 – Some plans must be cancelled; others continue … 
 

 

                                        

 

Sending Church: Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth, Texas - 76119 
Support address: I.B.F.I. Mission Agency - 724 North Jim Wright Fwy. - Fort Worth, Texas — 76108 

Address: 10312 N. 26th Street, McAllen, Texas - 78504 
Phones: Cell: DLJ (956)212-5016; MJ (956)821-4958 - E-mail: dljsratrgv@outlook.com 

Dear Praying Friends,  

 

Anniversary Celebration of the Bethesda Fundamental Baptist Church of Monterrey, Mexico: CANCELED!  

It was to mark the 30th anniversary of our main work in Monterrey. I was supposed to preach a pastors’ conference 

on June 3rd and then in the special anniversary services on the 6th.  Several other pastors in the metropolitan area 

wanted us to be with them in other services during a two-week period. But … God had other plans; He knew we 

would be moving (see personal letter)! As of this writing, only one third of the congregation are allowed to attend. 

They tell me that some churches have been shut down because of violations of the Covid rules. Please keep 

Mexico in prayer and specially the situation in which our people must minister. Juan de Dios Garza, the pastor, 

told me that he plans to have the celebration next year if the Lord permits.  

 

Other Plans Continue … Another graduate on the field!   

David Martínez is the son of a man that another missionary led to the Lord.   

David’s Dad graduated from our Bible institute in 2011, and started a church  

but for health reasons had to quit.  

David was saved and baptized under our ministry and from the time he was a  

teenager he felt called of God to go to Spain.   

He graduated from our Institute in 2015, and then went to another Christian  

university to further his studies. He then served in a local church for two more  

years as an associate and in 2019 he finally went to Spain as a missionary.  

Our church in McAllen supports him since last year.  

While in Spain, he met Daniela in 2019, and they were married in April! 

He is now the director of a newly formed Bible Institute, and they are now 

helping another missionary start a new work.  

Pray for them, and if you are interested in supporting them, they are sent  

through the Mount Abarim Baptist Mission International based in Arlington,  

Texas.  

 

Plans can change, but our commitment to Christ must remain faithful.  

 

In Him,  

 

 

 

Daniel and Michelle Jones  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You make it possible for us to train workers in Latin America,  

so that they in turn can reach the world for Christ! 

Received February through April 2021 $________________ For the Bible Institutes 
 

Received February through April 2021 $ _______________  For the C.L. Jones Memorial Fund 
 

Thank you! – ¡Muchas Gracias! 
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